
 

 

Tuesday, 15 January 2019 

 

Dear German Shepherd Friends 

WUSV Universal Sieger 7th to 9th June 2019 

On behalf of the GSD League of Great Britain, we are pleased to be sending you the details of the 2019 
Championship.  

We look forward very much to welcoming competitors and visitors to the event and we are working very hard to 
make this a great weekend. We hope that you will take the chance to participate in the first World Championship in 
the UK and that you may spend some extra time in our country. The venue for the Sieger is in a beautiful part of 
England with many tourist attractions nearby. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us at our event e-mail address team@universalsieger2019.co.uk if you have any 
questions at all and we will do our best to respond promptly. 

All teams must be declared by 12th April, 2019 and the full detailed entries must be received by 13th May, 2019. If 
you know that you are entering a team then please do let us know as soon as you can as that will help us with our 
preparations. 

You will know that there is a great deal of uncertainty surrounding the UK currently because of BREXIT and whilst 
this will not affect your visit directly, we have not been able to confirm if there will be any impact on travelling to the 
UK with dogs. It is likely that nothing will change from the information on our website by the time of the event as it is 
within the 9 month “transition period” HOWEVER, it is possible that there may be a requirement for a positive rabies 
tire test to be recorded in the dog’s pet passport and so we are recommending that anyone who is intending to bring 
a dog to the event has a titre test done as soon as possible – preferably before the end of January, 2019. 

With very best wishes from the UK, 

 

Shirley Hutchinson and Eric Wight 
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